
 

HELLO 

   

 

3rd  Grader ! 

  

My name is  Mrs. Wong  and I am  

so excited to be your teacher this year!  

We are going to do so many  FUN  

thing, and of course you will  learn           
  

a lot. I hope you had a  fabulous  summer, and I  

can’t wait to hear all about it. We will have a blast 

 making  

 

new memories in 3rd grade. It is going to be  great!  

Do you want to  know more about me? Here are a few of my  

favorite  things:   

  

  

  

  

I am looking forward to meeting you, and learning about all your     

favorite things this year! See you on September 3rd!   

Love,   

Mrs. Wong 

This is me!    

Colors:  Green  and  Purple            Books:  All 7 Harry Potter Books   

Season:  summer       Drinks:  coffee and water   

Foods:  Mac and Cheese     Hobbies:  Zumba and gardening   

Things to do:  Spend time with my family.   


